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UCare Welcomes Former Blue Plus Members                           

From Ramsey and Scott Counties 

On Jan. 1, 2022, UCare will welcome former Blue Plus members from Ramsey and Scott counties to its Prepaid 

Medical Assistance Plan (PMAP) and MinnesotaCare plans. Blue Plus will no longer be an option for these plans in 

Ramsey and Scott counties in 2022, and former Blue Plus members may elect or be defaulted to UCare’s plan.  

UCare is currently working closely with the Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) to smoothly 

transition care for impacted individuals. As a reminder, please review recipient eligibility information through MN-

ITS.    

Providers should contact UCare’s Provider Assistance Center at 612-676-3300 or 1-888-531-1493, 8 am – 5 pm, 

Monday – Friday, with billing questions. 

 


